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                                 Infant School

Dear Year 2 families 

We are writing to you to keep you updated on our plans for remote learning for year 2 in the coming few weeks. As you can imagine, we are having to adapt rapidly to a changing situation. We will try to keep you as updated as we can throughout. Thank you in advance for all of your support.

Regarding home learning, each Friday we will upload the following week’s remote home learning to the gallery page on the website. We will also upload a suggested weekly timetable which will be mirrored in school, so if your child has any days in school you will know which lessons they have done. This may include:
· 4 maths lessons
· 4 English lessons, including a handwriting
· Topic, for example 2 or 3 of the following; history, geography, science, art, PSHE, music, R.E. and P.E.

We will include videos of us talking through some of the lessons for your child. Some lessons may also be learning from Oak Academy or BBC Bitesize. Please feel free to explore these resources if you wish to use this for your learning. We have uploaded our knowledge organiser for this half term which gives you an outline of what we will be covering. Our topic this term is Under the Sea. 

Reading wise, we will keep Bug Club updated. We understand that you will be doing everything you can to support your child’s learning at home, while trying to balance your own work as well, and it may feel that you have a lot of resources and information coming from us in the next few weeks. Our message to you is that if you are finding it hard to fit things in please prioritise reading with your child as often as possible and asking children questions about what they have read. Everything else you can do is a bonus. 

Thank you again for all of your support. We understand that this is a very difficult situation for all our families, but we ask you to be patient with us as we attempt to work together to navigate through these uncertain times. 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 2 team 
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